
 

Issued by:    Sgt. Tompkins   

Time:        7:17 PM 

Topic:          ROAD RAGE SHOOTING INCIDENT  

  

The Hurst Police Department responded to a report of a Road Rage Shooting incident 

that occurred in the 100 block of south bound State Highway 121.  Victims were taken 

by private car to Medical City North Hills.  Victims reported suspect vehicle was a 4 door 

sedan possibly silver or bronze in color.  Victims were unable to provide description of 

the suspect or weapon.  Suspect fired multiple shots into the driver’s side of victim’s 

vehicle prior to fleeing the scene.  Two male passengers riding in rear passenger seat 

of the victim’s vehicle were struck in the neck.  Shooting victim injuries are non-life 

threatening.  Suspect was last seen traveling north bound on Handley Ederville Road 

from State Highway 121. Investigation is on-going.    

  

For additional information, please contact: 

pio@hursttx.gov  
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